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              October 4, 1999

State Chief Electrical Inspector

Electricians Examining Board

35 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333

RE:  295-297 Woodford Street

CBL:  123G005

Dear Bill,

Enclosed is a proposal submitted to me by a Mr. Stanley Smith, who is the current owner of the above referenced property, where Mr. Mark Varanelli installed a new service and has done extensive electrical work, according to Mr. Smith.

I then investigated the existence of Mr. Mark Varanelli’s electrical license, and low and behold, he does not hold a State of Maine electrician’s license of any type.

Mr. Varanelli installed the electrical equipment without an electrical permit, and illegally bypassed CMP metering to supply power to the Mr. Smith’s apartments.

As an official of the City of Portland, I am requesting that the State of Maine, takes whatever action it deems necessary to bring Mr. Varanelli to justice, and prevent any further incidences from occurring.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Collins

Chief Electrical Inspector

Cc:  Mike Nugent, ISM

       Charlie Lane, Corp Counsel

       Linda Matteson, CMP
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